
Town of Waterboro Public Notice 

The Waterboro Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on an application from E23 LLC / Fabian Oil for 

proposed bulk storage tank and filling station for small propane tanks. The applicant requests approval 

for the storage facility located at 1120 Sokokis Trail, N. Waterboro. 

 

To participate in the Public Hearing, the following options are available:  

 Send in a letter to the Town of Waterboro Planning Board – 24 Townhouse Rd, E. 

Waterboro, 04030  

 E-mail ceosec@waterboro-me.gov  with a letter or to receive information on how to   

participate via phone or video via Zoom.  

 Attend in person at 24 Townhouse Road, E. Waterboro 

 Call Town of Waterboro during the Public Hearing at 207-247-6166 ext. 106  

Please contact the Department with any questions at ceosec@waterboro-me.gov or 207-247-6166 ext. 

121.  

Date:       Wednesday, March 2, 2022 

Time:       Public Hearing 6:30PM  
Location:  24 Townhouse Road, E. Waterboro 
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